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Dear Parent/carers  

We have had such a busy first half term at Park View 
Community Academy!   

We have had an excellent half term with many events and 
positive changes taking place. Next half term, we will be 
starting our enrichment clubs after school and look 
forward to rolling more of these out after Christmas.  

We thank you for your continued support this term and 
look forward to working with you next half term. Have a 
restful break and we will see the children at 8.40 on 
Monday 28th October.  

Mrs Hall 

 
Attendance 

This week’s attendance = 96% 
Attendance so far this year = 94.9% 

 

Nursery = 96.2% 
Reception P = 95.7% Reception V = 98.6% 

 

Year 1P = 95.2% Year 1V = 88.4% 
Year 2P = 97.9% Year 2V = 97.7% 

 

Year 3P = 95.5% Year 3V = 98.6% 
Year 4P = 94.4% Year 4V = 97.4% 

 

Year 5P = 97.5% Year 5V = 98.8% 
Year 6P = 95.2% Year 6V = 93.3% 

 
Further Club Offers- Junior Sport Stars are looking to offer additional after-school clubs at Park View Community Academy next half 
term. Junior Sport Stars have been providing P.E & School Sport services to children in Primary Schools in Greater Manchester for 15 
years. All of our sessions are designed to be FUN, ENGAGING, INCLUSIVE, SAFE........AND FUN! 
Soccer Stars: Our Soccer Stars after-school clubs are for the girls and boys who eat, sleep and breathe football.  We cater for Children 

who are relatively new to football as well as club players. The groups are split depending on their age/ability. 

Each week the Coaches will focus on delivering sessions designed to improve football technique and skills through drills, games and 

small-sided matches.  The Children will display the skills they have learnt in fun games, tournaments and different challenges 

throughout the term. 

Multi-Sport Stars: Our Multi-Sport Stars after-school clubs are for kids that truly love sport- we have everything!  The Children will 

participate in one or two sports each week, and with so many sports on offer, it's the variety at our Multi-Sport after-school clubs 

that make them such a hit. 

Our Multi-Sport Stars get to take part in a variety of sports, including Athletics, Badminton, Basketball, Benchball, Boccia, Cricket, 

Dodgeball, Handball, Mini-Tennis, Pop-Lacrosse, Rounders, Table Tennis, Tag-Rugby, tri-Golf, Unihoc and Volleyball, plus loads of fun 

games. 

Soccer Stars will run on Mondays throughout next half term and Multi-Sport Stars will run on Tuesdays. Sessions are priced at £5 per 

session, payable by the half term. We accept childcare vouchers for all of our courses (please email for more details). We are gauging 

interest first of all, so please register your interest by booking the class and adding your child to the register. There will be no charge 

set to begin with and invoices will be sent by the end of next week if there is enough interest. 

Soccer Stars booking link Soccer Stars (Yr1-Yr6) (5 - 11yrs) at Park View Community School, Manchester | Junior Sport Stars | 

Powered by ClassForKids  

Multi-Sport Stars booking link Multi-Sport Stars (Yr1-Yr6) (5 - 11yrs) at Park View Community School, Manchester 

| Junior Sport Stars | Powered by ClassForKids  

If you have any questions or queries, please email info@juniorsportstars.co.uk 

Certificate Winners 

Nursery:  Star of the week- Zidan / Reader of the week- Deyana 

RP:  Star of the week- Ewoma / Reader of the week- Muayid 

RV: Mathematician of the week – Kru/ Writing of the week – 

Vincent 

1P: Mathematician of the week – Darren/ Reader of the week – 

Eliza 

1V: Star of the week- Nyko / Reader of the week- Gabriella 

2P: Star of the week- Lucyiah / Writer of the week- Willow 

2V: Star of the week- Moussa / Writer of the week- Hatem 

3P: Reader of the week- Nadj / Star of the week- Teddy 

3V: Reader of the week- Bella-Rose / Writer of the week- Lennie 

4P: Mathematician of the week- Porche / Star of the week- Kai 

4V: Writer of the week- Roman G / Star of the week- Sukhpreet 

5P:  Star of the week- Kayson / Star of the week- John Paul 

5V: Writer of the week- Ibrahim / Mathematician of the week- 

Isla 

6P: Reader of the week- Amayah / Writer of the week- Abdulallah 

6V: Writer of the week- Maisy / Reader of the week- Akiera 
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Park View Community Academy Updates 

We would like to make sure we keep you updated with any changes that are being made.  

 Black History Month Project 

This month we set a Black History Month Project for our 

children and families. We had an overwhelming amount of 

projects handed in. The work we have seen has been 

brilliant, our children clearly very creative and love to show 

off their knowledge!  

We had over 100 entries brought into school this week and 

today all of the children who completed their projects 

were presented with a certificate of congratulations.  

Here are a few of the projects we received and we look 

forward to having more of these home projects throughout 

the year. 

 

RESPECT Ambassadors 

This half term our children from Reception to Year 6 

applied to become RESPECT Ambassadors and their peers 

voted for whom they would like to represent their class. 

The following children were chosen for this role: 

RP- Glory  

RV- Mishika  

1P- Honey  

1V- Marley                        

2P- Leo  

2V- Laghima  

3P- Eliza 

3V- Yaseer 

4P- Zanobia  

4V- Daniel  

5P- Emmanuel 

5V- Rahman  

6P- Omosede  

6V- Lasselle 

 

 
Next Steps: 

End of the school day- Please can we remind parents that the school day ends at 3.15.  

Dinner Money- Please can we remind parents that dinner must be paid a week in advance on Parent Pay 

Coffee Mornings- After half term we will be holding an Online Safety Coffee Morning with our computing teaching Mr 

Dickson. We will send invites out on the first week back and look forward to seeing you there.  

Home Projects- On the run up to Remembrance Day we will be doing another project for the children at home all about 

Remembrance Day, more details will follow after half term.  

Homework- Across Wise Owl Trust we prioritise reading and spelling. Each week children will be sent home with their 

spellings on a Monday and will be tested on a Friday. In KS2 teachers may send out times tables to practise. We also ask that 

you read with your children every night to support their learning.  
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